
----- Forwarded message ----- 
From: 

Cc:  
Sent: Fri, 12 Jun 2020 at 7:37 
Subject: Ref Restaurant Downstairs. 
I  64 A am writing with reference to the restaurant which 
happens to be downstairs on the ground floor. 
From my experience as a tenant and resident I find this restaurant has enriched the cultural diversity 
and enhanced inter communal harmony and relations in the area. 
They are very friendly simple and down to earth people and they welcome and serve every one the 
remarkable cuisine. 
I personally order my food from the restaurant whenever it has become my one stop shop whenever 
I need to eat good food especially when I'm off from work or when I come back and am too tired to 
cook. 
However much as I appreciate the good services and hospitality there are some people I have 
personally observed who seem to have a very strong and simmering hatred and animosity towards 
the existence of this restaurant.  
My neighbour from the flat opposite me has never liked or appreciated the existence of the 
restaurant he happens to be Paul Spuds he seems to rant and rage in an uncomfortable and 
unreasonable manner  that are clouding his outlook when it comes 
to people he deliberately chooses not to like. 
We live in a neighberhood that's commercial and have many restaurants who all have a variety of 
clientele why pick and choose to target the one downstairs alone? 
If its noise I personally believe all restaurants are observing the correct etiquette and rules equally. 
One can always relocate to another neighbour hood without any restaurants if one wants total dead 
silence! 
Regards  

64 A Aldermans Hill N134PP. 
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